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8th February, 2024 

 
Ms. Louise O’Reilly, T.D., 

Dáil Éireann, 
Dublin 2 

 
PQ ref 3279/24  

“To ask the Minister for Health the funding provided to an organisation (details supplied) 

to date and annually; and if he will make a statement on the matter.” 
 

Details supplied:  Cork Stroke Support Centre 
 

 
Dear Deputy O’Reilly,   
 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 

 

Cork Stroke Support CLG became a Section 39 organisation in 2022.  Section 39 funding is a contribution 
towards staffing, rental and overall programme costs.  Cork Stroke Support receive funding from the 

HSE through Cork South Community Work Department only. 
 

 

Cork Stroke Support CLG Funding in 2022 / 2023: 

2022 Grant Aid Agreement Completed €80,000 

Once off funding (Contract Change Note Completed) €10,000 

Total €90,000 

 

2022 Grant Aid Agreement Completed €80,000 

Once off 3.5 % Inflation Grant (Contract Change Note Completed) €01,750 

Total €81,750 

 

 

2023 Grant Aid Agreement Completed €80,000 

Once off funding (Contract Change Note Completed) €10,000 

Total €90,000 

 

2023 Grant Aid Agreement Completed €80,000 

Once off 3.5 % Inflation Grant (Contract Change Note Completed) €01,750 

Total €81,750 

 

mailto:Priscilla.Lynch@hse.ie


If I can be of any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

  
___________________ 

Priscilla Lynch 
Head of Service - Primary Care,  

Cork Kerry Community Healthcare 


